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> To The Planning Committee

>

> I’'m writing to express my anger about the whole process of how the Robertson Road development application
was pushed through and approved by the council without consultation with the Newport Residents
Representatives or listening to or taking into consideration the hundreds of letters from the community about
their wants and needs.

>

> This plan goes against everything that Newport needs. Robertson Road is the hub of the village. With a
garage access in the middle of the road we will no longer be able to close the street for the community to use for
special events. It’s the heart of Newport and by pushing this very unattractive and totally impractical
development through Newport will lose its ability for the residents to connect all for the sake of money hungry
developers. Who wants to live in a suburb where there is no consideration whatsoever for the residents. And
yes I currently live in Newport and am bitterly disappointed with the Council Planners and our so called local
member who obviously care very little for their constituents! Shame on you all.

>

> Regards

> Roxana Grunwald
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